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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 4:13 PM
To: 'Martin S. Friedman'
Subject: RE: Martin Friedman/New Contact Information

Good afternoon Mr. Friedman,  
 
We have received your change of information request and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
From: Martin S. Friedman [mailto:mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 3:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Martin Friedman/New Contact Information 
 
Ms. Stauffer, 

Beginning January 1, 2019, I will be of counsel to the Dean Mead law firm.  
My new contact information is: 
 
Martin S. Friedman 
Dean Mead 
420 South Orange Ave., Suite 700 
Orlando, FL 32801 
Direct phone number: 407-310-2077 
mfriedman@deanmead.com 
 
I understand that your office can update my contact information on my open files. Please do not hesitate to
contact me should you have any questions. Thank you, Marty 
 
 
MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN, ESQ. 
Shareholder 
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600 Rinehart Road
Suite 3086 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
T: 407.830.6331 
F: 407.878.2178 
Direct: 407-310-2077 
mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com  
 

         
 
Notice: This email message, and any attachments hereto, contains confidential 
information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must 
not review, transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or disseminate this e-mail or any 
attachments to it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately 
by return mail or by telephone at (407) 830-6331  and delete the original and all copies 
of this transmission, including any attachments. Thank you. 

 
 




